
 

 

 

 

Dear Editors, World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 

Re: Manuscript Number 46516 

Title: Congenital peritoneal encapsulation: A review and novel classification system 

 

Thank you for considering our review. Based on the feedback of the reviewers, we have made the 

following revisions to our manuscript. This has been done point-to-point as requested: 

 Running title included 

 ORCID ID of each author included 

 5 Key-words included 

 Audio core tip attached 

 All figures provided in powerpoint presentation. These are editable as requested.  

 All figure titles no longer use any abbreviations 

 All figures are associated with legend if required for abbreviations in figure 

 References: duplicate reference removed 

 References: PMID and DOI included in reference where available 

 Full copies (PDF) of articles without PMID or DOI have been attached 

 Additional figure outlining articles in literature search 

 Letter A removed from Figure 4 

 Arrow inserted in Figure 4 to demonstrate relevant pathology 

We hope you find these revisions satisfactory. 
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Dr. Aneesh Dave 

First Author 


